
'1•11E 1)EPAR-1":,;1:::. 	0'..• 

UNITED STATES SECRET SER%'ict. 

• 

May 11, 1910 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United States 
National Archives Building 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

I refer to my letter dated Aprri •! 

written to Harold Weisberg, Fr"derick, 
of which I forwarded to you. 

Copies of the two Secret Service r• 

Control Numbers 449 and 620, mentioned in 1.11- r 

Mr. Weisberg, are att3::he1 for your informitt, . 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J' Kelley 
Assistant Director - 

Protective Intelii! 	t• 

Encs. 


